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The State of Oregon doesn't need to get involved in licensing/regulating firearms 

dealers, that's the duty of the federal ATF agency.  Money to conduct a study should 

be used in many areas where the State of Oregon has budget shortfalls.  Save 

money legislators, use money wisely, don't spend more on studies that would result 

in duplicating what ATF is already doing.  Thanks! 


